
From: Carla <clerk@barkbyparishcouncil.org.uk>  
Sent: 01 June 2022 09:42 
To: development.control@charnwood.gov.uk 
Subject: P/20/2380/2 - From Barkby & Barkby Thorpe Parish Council 

 

Development Control 
Charnwood Borough Council 

24th May 2021 
 
Dear Planners, 
P/20/2380/2    150 houses off Barkby Road Queniborough further comments from Barkby & 
Barkby Thorpe Parish Council 
 
To the objections made in Barkby & Barkby Thorpe Parish Councils submission on 23rd 
February 2021 these supplementary objections should please be added. 
 
1 Underlining the opportunistic and unacceptable nature of this application Barkby & Barkby 
Thorpe Parish Council notes that site chosen is not even in the draft Charnwood Local Plan 
and therefore does not merit consideration. 
2 The traffic generated by this estate should it gain planning consent will add to the 
congestion in Barkby as well as Queniborough at a time when Barkby’s narrow and winding 
streets will be experiencing the growing impact of traffic generated by the phase 1 
development of Thorpebury. 
 
On behalf of Barkby & Barkby Thorpe Parish Council 

 

Carla Cunningham-Atkins 

Clerk to Barkby & Barkby Thorpe Parish Council 

 
 


